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Structure fire in Dundalk

	On Wednesday, June 4, at 6:43 p.m., Grey County OPP received a report of a structure fire on Main St. W., Dundalk, in the

Township of Southgate. The Dundalk Fire Department and the West Grey Fire Department responded to the scene. The structure, an

older two storey brick 4-plex apartment building, received extensive damage as a result of the fire. All 4 apartments were

unoccupied at the time. The cause of the fire is unknown at this time but is not believed to be suspicious. The Ontario Fire Marshall's

Office was contacted but will not be investigating. Members of Victim Services and the Red Cross attended to offer assistance to the

tenants. Anyone with information is asked to contact the OPP at 1-888-310-1122.
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